PAC/ PTO Meeting
March 21, 2019

* Kindergarten will be at 2 sections for next year


*One full day and one half day with Mrs. Montequin  and she will then teach 


KED

· Staffing formula: 27.87 kids to 1.0 FTE

· Kindergarten count as half

· We were given 13.06064 points based on enrollment

· If we did 3 sections of grades 1-5 and 2 sections Kindergarten = 16 FTE

· District gives additional points for Office Staff, Instructional Coach, Literacy Specialist, Health Assistant, Mental Health

· Our total points this year is 23.11097

· Reductions will be 1.17148 (1.2) with no SACC funding and our decrease in enrollment

· Linda met with every grade level team in the building and PTO and PAC to discuss what staff and parents feel is important to keep in mind while making staffing decisions
· Priority Values:

· Class size (especially at primary grades)

· Mental health support

· With smaller class sizes can better differentiate in the classroom (literacy support for struggling learners, math acceleration support)

· Kindergarten para support

· Minimal impact option on class size

· 2.5 sections of 5th grade

· 2 teachers full time

· one teacher .5

· 2 sections of Kindergarten 

· GT from 1.0 to .5 (focus on math acceleration): all students who are currently receiving accelerated math will continue to receive math support
· Aligns with GT FTE at other elementary schools

· Increase to .6 if we get free full-day kindergarten (bump in support points)

· Literacy from 1.0 to .8

· Megan Amonson: is staying home

· Maddie Sherrill- teach literacy (AM)

· Hannah Ryan- teach full day Literacy/Math

· Kayleen Kennedy- teach literacy (AM)

· Jenn Huston – teach math (PM)

· Tammy, Elaine, Diane are retiring at the end of the school year

· We will be currently hiring: GT, Literacy, Social Worker/ counselor, 4th Grade teacher

· All of our Specials will stay the same.  We still need to have 3 Specials teachers here due to our 3 sections at each grade level

· We are waiting to hear from HR on potential movement from other schools

· A HUGE thank you to PTO and SACC!!  We cannot do it without you and the funding we get from you!
· The Auction was a huge success: Our actual amount was $58,570!
· Class input letters will come out after Spring Break.  Please talk about specific priorities and what learning environments are helpful for your student.  

· We will continue with the tradition of letting families know about class placement so they can meet their teacher the last week of school at Fly Up Day

· Update on Principal Hiring Process:

· The Elementary Director came and spent the day at Peabody to talk with staff and get input.  She then came on Monday, March 18th to get input from the parent community

· 5 candidates will be interviewed and then the committee will narrow the candidates down to 2 for the Superintendent to interview 
· Interviews will be held April 1, 2019
